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Auburn School Board Approves Stadium Repairs 
The Auburn School Board approved the expenditure of $21,980 to have Pieters Construction repair
the South Stadium Deck at the football stadium.  Superintendent Kevin Reiman explains.  ( play
audio 1:10)
    In other action the Board approved continuing the contract with Martin Photography for school
student photos for another three years and a number of policy revisions were approved.

 


